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September 12, 1978

Mr, Nemesio Antunez 
Can Cuadras 
San Pedro de Ribas 
Prov. Barcelona , España

Dear Nemesio;

In reply to your letter of August 16, may I answer as foliows:

1. In regard to your advertisement in The Art Gallery Magazine, we have no 
control of their seiection or placement of page or location on page, whatsoever.
They have heretofore been above criticism ,

2. I w ill be happy to provide Thomas Messer with whatever painting he chooses, 
as you suggest.

3. As mentioned in my letter, I had written Mr. Carroll about the confusión I 
felt over The Brooklyn Museum painting suddenly appearing with another one at 
The Canter for Inter-American Relations. He has not answered as yet, but he
does come to New York frequently from Paris and I would expect that he w ill contact 
the gallery in this regard.

4. In regard to the Neuberger Museum piece, they had written to say the painting 
was in their temporary collection and would be seriously considered for their 
permanent collection by their committee, at which time they would notify us of 
their decisión, We have heard nothing up to now.

5. In regard to the balance of $ 46l due the gallery from  you, I must remind 
you of your promise at a pre-show meeting you made to pay monies heretofore 
expended by the gallery to be cleared up upon the shows conclusión. It would not
be proper or fa ir for you to postpone this payment and I must insist that you forward 
an American Express or sim ilar money order that is immediately collectable 
by return mail.

6. We have continued to expose your paintings to potential buyers and our enthusiasm 
for them still prevails,
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7. Both Harriet, Am ie, and I wish you, Patricia and your fam ily God* s Speed 
and Good Fortune in your move to Gondon.

We w ill continué to puah, push, push the Fine Art of NEMESIO ANTUNEZ in This
New York Art Scene.

With Emotion, Affection and Good Will,

Mickey L. Cohén 

MLC:an

copy of letter sent on August 30, 1978 to above address.


